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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

A Safer Schools Support Worker from the Children and Young People Team at Norfolk Constabulary will 

be delivering a presentation called “Online Safety Awareness” for all Year 7 students at your 

child/wards school on 28 September 2023.  

 

The Safer Schools Support Worker will be talking about online bullying, harmful content, the contact 

young people may have with others online and the consequences of sharing inappropriate content 

online. 

 

If you would like to know more about the apps, games and social media your child/ward may be using 

and how to keep them safe online, please check out the following websites 

www.nationalonlinesafety.com , www.thinkuknow.co.uk and www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-

safe/online-safety/. 

 

If you have any questions about this session, please email the address above. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

The Children and Young People Team 

 
Local Policing Delivery Unit 
Norfolk Constabulary 
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